											10/21/2014
Dear Supernova Students and Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am excited to introduce myself, Mrs. Joyce Sugg, as the newest member of the Supernova Team at Salem Middle School.  I come to Salem Middle School with over eighteen years of experience, most of which have been working with sixth graders.  I completed my bachelor’s and master’s degrees from the University of North Carolina at Greensboro majoring in Middle Grades Education with concentrations in science and math.  I am also a National Board Certified Teacher in Early Adolescence Science.   However, most importantly, I love children and enjoy teaching them about the world around them and helping them become responsible and thoughtful learners.  
My role will officially begin Wednesday, October 29, 2014.  I look forward to getting to know all of the students as quickly as possible and have a goal of making the transition as smooth as possible for both the students and me.  In our class we will continue to use the PRIDE Guides to help students stay on track with learning and behavior goals as we focus on:
P - Positive Words & Actions
R – Responsibility for Self
I - Integrity & Honor
D - Display Self-Control
E - Excellence in Everything
As soon as my access is available, we will also continue to use the Supernova Team website (http://salemsupernovas.weebly.com/) to post classroom announcements and assignments.  As we all work together to make the remainder of this year a success, I encourage us to keep communication open and invite you to email me with any questions or concerns at jsugg@wcpss.net (hopefully to be set up by my start date of 10/29/2014).

With warm regards,


Mrs. Joyce Sugg
